
    

  

Free webinar on mental health in the 
workplace for CSS members  
 
The Canadian Mental Health Association BC is offering a free webinar – There’s More to 
You than You Can See – dealing with the stigma of mental health in the workplace. 
 
Presented by BC’s Hub For Workplace Mental Health, the webinar will be held on 
Thursday, February 22 from 12 noon to 2:00 p.m. and is geared toward health care 
workers in the community social services sector. 
 
For more information and to register online, visit:  
https://bc.cmha.ca/events/bcs-hub-for-workplace-mental-health-theres-more-to-you-
than-you-can-see/.   
 
Please share with your colleagues. 
 
The Community Social Services Bargaining Association represents 19,000 health care workers in nine 
unions, including about 1,500 HEU members. 
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